
 

                                                                 

 

 

 

Get ready to go back to school. 
Tower Hamlets & City Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Information Advice 

and Support Service (SEND IASS) are running sessions for parents of children with 

SEND and/or who have been shielding to support their return to school.  

The session will cover new measures in place at our schools to manage the risk of 

Covid-19 infection, including what support is available and details of the NHS test 

and trace programme. 

Parent Ambassadors and members of SEND IASS team will be available to answer 

your questions and discuss any concerns you may have about the return to school, 

including how to support your child with the transition back to school or to a new 

school. 

Online meetings will be held every Thursday in September (3, 10, 17 and 24 

September) from 11am to 1pm. 

If you’d like to attend or want more information please call 020 7364 6489 (Monday 

to Friday, 9am to 5pm) or email fis@towerhamlets.gov.uk.  
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